Halfmoon Baseball League Board Meeting – 09/22/16

Ryan Serritella (B)

Dave Voce (B)

Steve Salati (B)

Mike Conroy (B)

Pete Hickey (B)

Greg Bold (B)

Andrew Swayne

Jamey Kielty

Mike Hutchens

Mike Tymeson

Bill Keiser

Player Development Opportunities – Mike C. would like to develop a standardized baseball drills program that could be used for pre-game warmups. We could roll it out to new travel teams at the 7Y and 8Y level and all rec teams. Existing travel teams may incorporate some of the drills to their own pre-game routine.

Sportsplex T-Ball Winter Program – Tom Ryan is working with the Sportsplex on a program for Tee Ball players. It would be run entirely by the Sportsplex.

Hayners Winter Skills Program – We'll continue this Saturday morning program prior to the Spring rec season.

Coaches Clinic – We will send our travel and rec coaches to a clinic run by Norm Hayner prior to the Spring season.

Winter workout plans are being finalized.

2017 Calendar Dates – This is being worked on. Opening Day weekend will be Saturday, April 29.

Board Member Changes

Expected Departures – Greg Bold

Nominations – submit your names over the next month. The Board will vote at next month's meeting.

Facility Improvements

Fall Clean Up Date – Saturday, Oct 22. Take down batting cages, etc...we will need volunteers! Bill Namarato is heading up this date.

Additional Batting Cage @ Town Park – suggestion is to put a batting cage between fields 1 and 2 if possible.

Next Meeting – outline a TO DO list for next Spring.

Travel Teams

Spring Season Tryout Dates are on the website.